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       CITY OF DANIA BEACH

MEMORANDUM
DATE:


April 1, 2013
TO:


Robert Baldwin, City Manager
FROM:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager
RE:
Approval of Security Services for City Hall Complex
The delay in the hiring and appointment of the new Park Ranger position by BSO has required the City to provide necessary contractual security services for an extended duration.  In order to keep the City Hall Complex, Parking Garage, Library, Swanson House, and other surrounding city and public use areas free of vandalism, trespassing, and/or theft, the City had previously contracted the security firm Professional Security and Investigations (formerly Statewide Security).  This firm has properly served the City over many years on different projects and emergencies. 
Professional Security and Investigations has provided these services since June of 2012.  The services that were provided and will be approved as part of this resolution are retroactive from January 1, 2013, and will continue until May 31, 2013.  Once BSO commences the Park Ranger services, there will be an overlay of services, and then the elimination of this firm’s security services.

The value of this additional services contract will be $35,000.00.  It will be paid from the City’s Parking Fund, as a maintenance/service for the complex, from account 404-45-03-545-46-40.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Approve the resolution, attached, authorizing the request to approve the additional services for security services in the amount of $35,000.00.

